
 

Loreto Crumlin in the Oireachtas 

Next Friday, 15th of November, 
Ifunanya Chukwuewuzie (5th 
year) will be participating in the 
inaugural RTE Youth Assembly 
on climate.  The day long 
gathering is an opportunity for 
157 young people from all 26 
counties of the state to debate, 
discuss and determine their 
proposals for climate action.  The 
Youth Assembly will be chaired 
by Ceann Comhairle, Sean 
O'Fearghail. 
Two sessions taking place in the Dáil chamber will be televised live on RTE 2 and RTE 
News Now from 9:55am-10:35am and 1.40pm-2.35pm.   
Meanwhile, Siofra Kildee-Doolan (4th yr) recently learned that she was successful in her 
application for a shadowing placement in the Oireachtas next March.  She will spend a 
week in the corridors of power getting hands on experience of how politics at the highest 
level operates.  Siofra attends DCU every Friday as part of a shadowing programme the 
university offers where she gets an opportunity to study Politics and Law. 

First Years Team Building 
On Tuesday afternoon, the first years 
took part in a fun and interactive 
session with their year group and the 
Ember team. The Ember team have 
been fantastic mentors for the 1st 
years and they organised activities 
and games with the year group to 
allow the students to work as part of a 
team. They also prepared a "Loreto 
school survival guide" to help 
students who are feeling worried or 
anxious.  
A big thanks to Ms Killeen and the Ember team for organising a fun and 
interactive session with the girls. 
 

Would YOU like to write articles for our school newsletter?  Email 
agreene@loretocrumlin.ie and put “Newsletter” in the subject line. 
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Career Ready visit AIG 

4th year and 5th year 
Career Ready students 
got an opportunity to 
visit the Dublin offices of 
AIG Insurance just 
before the mid-term 
break on October 23rd.  
They were there to 
participate in a 
workshop called “Skills 
to Succeed”.  
Volunteers from the 
company gave up their 
time and experience to 
work with the girls on a range of activities during the day.  It was another great opportunity 
that the Career Ready programme offers by allowing students to get real world experience 
of the world of business as part of their secondary education. 
 

6th Year Parent Teacher Meeting 
A reminder to 6th year parents and guardians that the 6th year Parent Teacher meeting is 
taking place next Tuesday, 12th November from 4:15pm-6:45pm,   
The CAO form for 3rd level applications was released this week so Ms. Clifford, our Career 
Guidance Counsellor will be running information sessions on the CAO process next 
Tuesday while the parent teacher meeting is going on.  These sessions will take place at 
4:30pm, 5:30pm and 6:30pm in room 11.  Room 11 is roughly half way down the corridor 
on the right hand side as you head towards the concert hall. You will have an opportunity 
to see a demonstration on how to fill out a CAO form and have any questions you have 
answered.   
 

  

Loreto College is now on Facebook 
A reminder that our new Facebook page is now live with news and pictures from the many 
happenings in our school.  We’d be delighted if you logged on and gave us a “Like”.  You’ll 
be able to keep updated with the main news from Loreto College including all our events 
during the year.  The easiest way to connect to our Facebook page is head on over to our 
website www.loretocrumlin.ie and click on the link on the homepage.   


